From: christine Pullen NG

Sent: 15 September 2015 10:32

To: Planning

Cc: Remmington, James; John Gardiner; Tom Murley; Isabel Horovitz;
Stark, Stephen (Councillor); Cardno, Steve; Wells, David; Vicki Harding;
David Castle

Subject: Planning application 2015/5149/T

Re planning application 2015/5149/T. Fleet house, Admiral's Walk, NW3

We are writing to express our concern about the above planning application to
partially remove the foliage from three trees protected by TPOs in order to facilitate
the demolition/construction of the above property.

It is not entirely clear from the application where these tress are sited, but if they are
the trees covered by TPOs in the footpath behind the raised kerb which runs along
the lower boundary wall of Fenton House, | think you should note that Camden has
already withheld permission to use this ancient right-of-way as an access site for
construction vehicles during the duration of the work. If these are the trees in
question, then we wish to strongly object to their being 'crowned' and we would
welcome your acknowledgement that note has been taken of our objection.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Christine and Mr Damian Pullen,
2 Lower Terrace, NW3 6RG

P.S. We are out of London for the next few weeks, so please could you send any
communication relating to the above by email.



